
Air Force Reserve Command Responses to Regulatory Review Comments 

 

Draft Letter Report (July 2008) 

Operable Unit 11 Terrestrial Ground-Water Assessment 

Homestead Air Reserve Base, Florida 

 

 

FDEP Comments (dated 12-JUNE-2009): David P. Grabka, P.G., Remedial Project 

Manager 

 

Comment:  I have completed my review of the Draft Letter Report, Operable Unit (OU) 

11 Terrestrial July 2008 Groundwater Assessment, Homestead Air Reserve Base, dated 

February 2009 (received by e-mail February 6, 2009), prepared and submitted by Shaw 

Environmental, Inc.  The report is suitable for its intent and can be finalized.  

 

AFRC Response: Comment acknowledged.   

 

 
 


